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STATED COMMUNICATIONS: The Stated Communications shall be held at the George 

Washington Masonic National Memorial (GWMNM), Alexandria, Virginia on the second 

Thursday of each month with the additional Stated Communications for the observance of 

George Washington’s birthday on February 22, Saint John the Baptist Day on June 24, and the 

Installation of Officers on December 27. 

CALLED COMMUNICATIONS: As announced herein with the trestleboard. 

LODGE RITUAL SCHOOL: Conducted every Thursday at 7:00 PM unless otherwise noted in 

the trestleboard. All members are encouraged to attend. 

CATECHISM & EDUCATION SCHOOL: Every Thursday at 7:00 PM and every Saturday at 

10 AM unless otherwise noted in the trestleboard. 

Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Ancient Free & Accepted Masons 

101 Callahan Drive, Alexandria, VA. 22301 
Lodge Office: 703-549-9234      Webpage: aw22.org

Master’s Trestleboard 

The Master’s Message 

September

Michael T. Huff
Worshipful Master

STATED COMMUNICATION @ Mount Vernon | August 9th, 6:00 pm

for Ticket holders only

INSTALLATION PARTY | September 11th, 6:00 pm

please RSVP before September 6th

ESOTERIC CORNER | September 13th, 7:00 pm

Program: SYMBOLS OF THE CATHEDRALS OF FRANCE 

Fraternal Greetings Brethren,

It is that time of year when the officers of the lodge begin to step up 
and practice the upcoming rolls they may occupy for the next year. 
Preparation is key to the success of any plan or program in and outside of 
Masonry. Are you interested in helping the lodge? Is there a role in a degree 
that piques your interest, or committee that you would like to be a part of? 
Now is the time to speak up and express your interest in lodge programs.

I am excited to see that a great number of you have signed up for our 
stated communication this month on the grounds of Mount Vernon. It is 
looking to be a very memorable moment for all of those in attendance. 
Reservations have been closed to the event and if you have already reserved a 
ticket, please see the Secretary’s most recent email regarding meal choices. 
Your timely correspondence is much appreciated.

If within the length of your cable to, please come to the memorial on 
the evenings of September 11th to share in the hospitality of Alexandria-
Washington lodge and Andrew Jackson lodge. Worshipful Rick Cady & I 
have put this little event together to celebrate the installation of our officers. 
since we were unable to do so late last year due to COVID-19 restrictions. 
Your RSVP to the event is requested to reservations@aw22.org to help plan 
with the caterer.

Looking forward to seeing you all soon.

Sincerely & Fraternally, 
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PLEASE RSVP TO RESERVATIONS@AW22.ORG

SUGGESTED DONATION $10.00

From the Secretary’s Desk 

August 12

Daniel E. Froggett, PM.                      Granville C. Canard  Jr.,PDDGM    
           Secretary                                                            Secretary Emeritus

Brethren—
There are still a few of you who have not paid dues. Please, make haste. 
Remember, any time you have a change in contact information, the secretary 
needs to know. Telephone, email, and especially mailing address changes 
should be sent to secretary@aw22.org.
We again appeal to you all to volunteer as catechism instructors and mentors 
to our new Masons. We are about to initiate more men into the mysteries and 
their experiences will be most beneficial to them if they have a guide. I 
remember learning at the knee of Right Worshipful Frank Dunaway and later 
Worshipful Josh Adler. I treasure the insight and guidance these men gave me 
as I learned my catechisms. Bonds were formed during those sessions that 
shaped me as a Mason. I encourage you all to consider how you can assist in 
shaping the future of Alexandria – Washington Lodge and Virginia 
Freemasonry by simply being an instructor for our candidates.
Later this month, we will begin preparing dues notices. Dues are to be paid in 
full before the beginning of each year. Those who have dues in arrears are 
subject to suspension. As it is my first year as Secretary, I did not submit 
anyone for failure to pay dues to the Grand Lodge this year. The Lodge will 
assist where it can if you are in financial straits, but we cannot assist if you do 
not ask for assistance. Please budget to pay your dues, which will be 
approximately $220 for 2022. 
Volunteer to teach a candidate. Prepare to pay your dues. AND, above all, 
remain connected and engaged with YOUR Lodge. It’s a lot more meaningful 
to all of us if there are more perspectives, opinions, ideas, questions, and 
brothers with whom to gather together in unity. 
Sincerely & Fraternally,
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From the Quarries   From the Quarries   

Challenge Coin Charity for Veterans 

Old Dominion Chapter 364, National Sojourners is selling a challenge 
coin to raise money for Willing Warriors, a veterans charity located in 
Haymarket Virginia. Willing Warrior operates as a temporary “home-
away-from-home” for recovering service members and their families. 
The special programs and services offered at the retreat are designed to 
inspire the warrior’s in the journey to rebuilding their lives.  The Willing 
Warrior mission is to Provide cost-free retreat stays and programs that 
positively impact wounded, ill, and injured service members, disabled 
veterans, and their families.The average hospital stay for our recovering 
warriors is about 300 days. Following the healing of physical wounds, 
many of them are challenged with the “invisible wounds” of Post 
Traumatic Stress (PTS) and Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) for a lifetime. 
The original small group of volunteers has grown into a coalition of 
individuals, small businesses, corporations, churches, and other 
organizations throughout Northern Virginia that help to provide the 
services that Willing Warriors offers

These coins will be available at our stated 
communications through our Junior Steward, 

Ronald Craft. Please support this amazing program

DONATION $20.00

For those unable to click on the link, please search “Yasmin Bussiere 
Solo Show Artist Talk” on Youtube.com. it is available on The Art 

League Youtube Page.
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Living Past Masters On The Rolls 

Trustees

1975 Donald M. Robey, PGM 
1976 James B. Stone 
1988 William A. Jones 
1991 Earl C. Million 
1992 Granville C. Canard, JR., PDDGM 
1995 George D. Seghers, PDDGM 
1996.         Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM 
1997 Walter L. Margeson, II 
1998 Philip J. Hays 
1999          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM 
2000 Terry L. Gigure 
2001 Brent N. Campbell 
2002 Daniel M. Clark 
2003 James M. Stevenson 

2004 Frank S. Skwirut 
2005 J.Thomas McMahan 
2006 Thomas G. Little 
2007 Robert G. Watkins, PDDGM 
2009 Heber C. Willis, III 
2011 John P. Olson
2012 Michael L. Bailey 
2013 Joshua D. Adler 
2014 Robert T. Weston 
2016 Stephen J. Pezzetti 
2017          Michael P. Bible, PDDGM
2018          Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM
2019 Nikola N. Nikolov
2020 Daniel E. Froggett

DENISLAV V. DANTEV ................................................................... Senior Warden

DAVID G. BELLA .............................................................................. Junior Warden

MICHAEL L. BAILEY, PM ........................................................................ Treasurer

DANIEL E. FROGGETT, PM ..................................................................... Secretary

GRANVILLE C. CANARD, PDDGM ……………………….… Secretary Emeritus

NELO A. HAMILTON, JR. ................................................................. Senior Deacon

PHILLIP A. SMARTT ......................................................................... Junior Deacon

PASCAL BUSSIERE .................................................................................... Chaplain

JONATHAN J. SUIDMAK ................................................................ Senior Steward

RONALD E. CRAFT .......................................................................... Junior Steward

DANIEL M. CLARK, PM .............................................................................. Marshal

SEAN P. O’SHEA ........................................................................................ Musician

PABLO A. ROCHA, PM ..................................................................................... Tiler

Craig Bogle | 2021
Daniel M. Clark, PM | 2022

Mark W. Underwood, PDDGM | 2023
Jeffrey W. C. Conn | 2024
James B. Stone, PM | 2025

Officers of Alexandria-Washington Lodge N0. 22 
Michael Thomas Huff, PM

Master
Cell Phone: 703-303-7951 E-Mail: master@aw22.org


